
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope that your child enjoyed the Halloween Disco on Thursday. It was a record-breaking turnout with 168 children 

attending the discos which is fantastic. It was lovely to see so many parents also staying on for a cup of tea / coffee whilst the 

discos were taking place. A huge thank you to the newly formed PTCA Team and to everyone who volunteered to help on the 

night. It was a huge success and we look forward to more events over the next terms.  

Best wishes 

Miss Lock  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

7 November 2022 

House Points 
The children have worked really hard 
this week, demonstrating our core 
values of Ready, Respectful and Safe 
and earning lots of House Points for 
their team. Congratulations to 
everyone who has earned a point or 
two for their House this week.  
 

Godrevy 90 points 

Longships 100 points 

Pendeen 80 points 

Trevose 77 points 

 
 

Children in Need 
On Friday 18 November, we will be 
taking part in The Great Spotacular 
for Children in Need. We invite the 
children to come into school wearing 
their own clothes (the spottier the 
better). If you are able to donate 
(suggested £1) for this great cause, 
we would be most grateful.  
Donations can be made in cash on 
the day or via ParentPay: 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPa
yShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=800
6 
 
 

Workshop Opportunity for Parents – SPACE Programme 
Mrs Churcher (our Pastoral Lead) would like to run a free programme for 
any parent or carer who wants to better understand and support their 
child’s emotions, as well as their own. The programme is called SPACE – 
Supporting Parents and Children Emotionally.  
 

The 6 weeks face-to-face programme will cover: 
• Understanding what is meant by a Trauma Informed approach 
• Understanding toxic stress and the flight/fight response 
• Practical approaches to support children to regulate their emotions 
• Healthy coping strategies for dealing with stress 
• Managing different emotions 
• Understanding behaviour 
• Building resilience in ourselves and our children 
• Adopting appropriate expectations of children 
• Enhancing your ability to provide nurturing care 

 
To find out more about the programme and to also share what dates and 
times would work best for you, please complete the following form. Mrs 
Churcher will then be in touch with everyone who has registered their 
interest: https://forms.gle/pwY2F7iGTgETY7tX9 
 

Christmas Card Competition 
Cherilyn Mackrory – MP for Truro and Falmouth has launched her Christmas Card Competition for school 
children in the Truro and Falmouth constituency aged 3-11. The winning design will become Cherilyn 
Mackrory’s official Christmas card and will be sent out across the constituency and to the Prime Minister.  

Entries should be on A4 or A5 paper and preferably coloured in paints, felt tips or crayons as coloured pencils 
do not print well. Entries must arrive to Mrs Andrews by Thursday 24 November 2022. 
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This Week’s News 
Last week we spent the week creating fireworks, bonfires and pumpkins and generally getting 
very messy with paints which was great fun. This week we will be continuing to make poppies. 

Exploring two exciting science activities and looking at different ways we can show kindness 
to all those around us. 

Events Around the World 
10th World Science Day, 11th Armistice Day, 13th World Kindness Day & Remembrance Sunday, 
14th World Diabetes Day, 18th Children in Need, 20th World Children’s Day, 24th Thanks Giving. 

30th St Andrews Day 
Drop Off and Collection 

Please be aware that when you drop children off at the gate each morning the carpark and 
road at the side of the building is in use. With this in mind can we please remind everyone 
that KS1 children should be escorted to the door and Ks2 children should be reminded to 

check before crossing the pathway. We will also talk to the children in club about Road Safety 
Awareness. Please can we also remind parents not to use the carpark for drop off and 

collection with the exception of the accessible parking spaces when required. 

Breakfast and After School Sessions 
If children are attending an afterschool activity before coming to Wraparound then you can 

book for 4:15pm-5:30pm (book session1) or 4:15pm-6:00pm (book session 2) 

Sessions are available to book on ParentPay until midnight the day before. For short notice 
bookings please contact emmafoden@devoranschool.co.uk or message Miss Foden on Class 

Dojo. If you wish to pay by childcare vouchers please contact 
emmafoden@devoranschool.co.uk or message Miss Foden on Class Dojo and we can book 

the spaces required for you. 
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